
MOTION TO EAST LOTHIAN COUNCIL 

Motion to Reinstate the £20 Universal Credit Uplift 

East Lothian Council resolves that the Leader of the Council writes to the Chancellor, The Rt 
Hon. Rishi Sunak MP, and to the Prime Minister, The Rt Hon. Boris Johnson MP, calling for 
the reinstatement of the £20 increase to Universal Credit. 

Proposed by (name): Councillor Colin McGinn 
Date: 12 October 2021  

Seconded by (name): Councillor Andrew Forrest 
Date: 14 October 2021 

Received by (name of officer): Lel Gillingwater, Team Manager, Democratic and Licensing, 
Date: 14 October 2021 
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